
SACRED HEART TAKES ON THE ‘EYES OF THE WORLD’ 
CAMPAIGN 2021 

World Youth Day was launched with a virtual whole school 
liturgy. We learnt about the CAFOD campaign that intends to 
show world leaders that children all around the world are 
looking at their decisions regarding stewardship of our planet. 
We reflected on the fact that youthful characteristics such as 
energy, enthusiasm, drive, compassion and motivation are all 
key if we are to help protect God’s beautiful creation. This 
initiative is called the ‘Eyes of the World’ campaign and Sacred 
Heart, Loughborough are proud to be a part of that. 

 The mission from the liturgy was twofold. Firstly, children were 
asked to sketch their eyes as they thought about the 
responsibilities that world leaders and all members of our 
universal community have. Secondly, the whole school 
community was asked to join together on the school field to 
work collaboratively to form the image of an eye. Over 200 of 
us took on this challenge and the images taken from the drone 
are evidence of what we can achieve if we all work in harmony 
with each other. 

"This was a great way for children to come together and 
consider their Christian vocation in the light of COP 26'" 
commented headteacher, Lisa Atkins. 
 



 

    

 

 



    

   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


